
 May 8, 2006 
 Ms. Barbara Brooks 
 The Sarah Kristin Owen Fund of the Pittsburgh Foundation 
 One PPG Place, 30th Floor 
 Pittsburgh, PA 15222 

 Dear Ms. Brooks, 

 Many thanks for The Sarah Kristin Owen Fund of the Pittsburgh 
 Foundation’s generous grant in the amount of  $10,000 to POWER  
 for general operating support. Our committed staff are able to provide  
 the highest quality treatment and support services for women as they 
 struggle to overcome addiction to alcohol and other drugs because  
 of the generosity of supporters like you.  Your desire to turn personal  
 tragedy into a positive force will surely change lives for the better.   
 
 Whether a woman finds her way to our twenty-five bed Halfway  
 House, our Outpatient/Intensive Outpatient Program, or POWER  
 Connection, our community-based partnership with Allegheny  
 County's Office of Children, Youth and Families, POWER helps her  
 attain the tools she needs to win as she fights the toughest battle of  
 her life. 

This grant brings us closer to the realization of our vision of a day 
when all women who are struggling with addiction will embrace the 
journey and realize the promises of recovery, enhancing and 
strengthening their bonds with children, family, and community.   

 On behalf of the women POWER has helped as they start new lives  
 and on behalf of the girls we hope to reach, thank you very much. 

 Warmly,  

 Rosa R. Davis, ACSW  Madelon Edelstone, MEd 
 Executive Director  Development and PR Director 


